
Safety on roads, paths and pavements on your way to Allens Croft Primary School and Allens 
Croft Nursery School 

 

We’d love you to take part in this very short but important survey. 

Some parents and local community groups are working together with Allens Croft Primary School and 
Allens Croft Nursery School to help make the area around the schools welcoming and safe. We would 
like to know about how you feel about safety, and if there are any improvements you want to see. 
 
This survey will ask about how you view safety outside Allens Croft Primary School and Allens Croft 
Nursery School, including the surrounding roads, pavements and pathways. 

Your responses are completely anonymous and confidential. We will use the collected data to inform 
our action plan. There are no right or wrong answers; we are simply interested in your honest opinions 
and experiences. 

It will only take you a few moments to complete this survey. Your input can make a real difference in 
creating a safer environment for our children. Together, we can make sure Allens Croft Primary 
School and Allens Croft Nursery School and their surrounding areas are a place where our children 
feel secure and protected. 

 
Note. In this survey “your child” also covers children you look after. 
 
To do the survey online, scan the QR code or use the web address.  
https://s.surveyplanet.com/akdszwud 

 

 
 

https://s.surveyplanet.com/akdszwud

